
 

 

NOTICE March 18, 2020 

 
The Texas Council Risk Management Fund (Fund) was planning for a Liability Workshop on 
April 24, 2020 at the Arboretum Renaissance Hotel in Austin. Due to the current Corona-virus 
(COVID-19) pandemic and the recommendations of city, state and federal authorities, we are 
cancelling the workshop. We obviously want to protect the health and safety of member 
participants, outside presenters and Fund staff. Our plan is to re-schedule the workshop in our 
October time slot. 
 
To help continue our role of providing members with current and important risk management 
information we will host several webinars during the period between now and October. Like 
we did last summer we will present current risk related topics pertinent to Texas Community 
Centers. We are currently working on topics, dates and recruiting presenters. A bulletin 
announcing the summer schedule will be sent out in April. 
 
The Fund and the Risk Managers Advisory Committee wants everyone to be safe and 
healthy. And we want to continue our role of providing members with the best risk related 
information of value to your center. If you have any questions or suggestions for webinar 
topics, please email Kathy Hulse at Kathy.Hulse@sedgwick.com or give her a call at (800) 
580-6467 (Ext. 12420). 

 
 

The Fund is committed to providing our members with the tools they need to make their jobs 
easier. Use the link below to visit our web page for the most up-to-date information and tools. 

  www.tcrmf.org  
 

Use these handy links for filing claims: 
 
 

 

Workers' Compensation 
Notices and Forms 

 

 

ability and Property Loss 
Notices 

Liability and Property 
Loss Notices 

Workers' Compensation 
Notices and Forms 



Texas Council Risk Management Fund 
PO Box 26655 

Austin, Texas 78755-0655 
 

(800) 580-6467 

 

Need to contact us? 

Use the link below to reach the appropriate Fund contact: 
Fund Contact List 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 Fund Contact List 


